
THESIS STATEMENT ABOUT BRIDGES

For example, the bridge sentence of an introductory paragraph is typically found between the 'hook' and the thesis
statement. The hook is crafted to draw.

You may also see Compound Sentence Examples. As techniques such as gene splicing become more
advanced, the debate over the morality of modifying life from its natural forms will heat up. Do not do the
following in introductory paragraphs Here are some things you should not do in your introductions. They
danced to the tune of the rain and watched as each droplet fell from the dark skies. You may also see Balanced
Sentence Examples. Hook: anecdote Every day, I sit alone in my car and get stuck in traffic on my way to
work. Often these types of essays are in response to essay questions the teacher assigned. They find it very
difficult to understand why people from Asian countries are so particular about the type of rice they buy. Try
to use third person perspective not I, not you. These transitions can sometimes be found in the first line of the
paragraph, but you can also find them at the end of a paragraph in some cases. Hook: common misperception
Americans think that the only way to get to work is alone in their cars. The thesis tells the reader exactly what
the essay is about. You may also see Complex Sentence Example. The hook grabs the readers attention. They
serve as a clue for readers to understand what was being mentioned in a given article or study, what will be
discussed next, and how the two topics relate to one another. Now, thirty years later, Sandra looks back to
these memories with tears filling her baby blues. But, keep in mind that these transitions would depend on the
relationship being conveyed in the write-up. Therefore, to avoid social upheaval, procedures that modify
human beings, including intelligence enhancing operations such as Charley received, should be illegal. One or
two sentences introductory paragraphs can work very well. Hook: fact or statistic Every day, millions of
people around the country get into their cars and drive alone to work. Provide Factual or Historical
Background as an Introduction The factual information in this introductory paragraph provides a minimum of
historical background. Though the disease remains unknown to society, it is likely to be a hybrid of past
diseases that have been carried by animals. The fact that all the other drivers and I were alone in our cars
causes the congestion that I sit in every day. The bridge could be as short as those build over rivers or as long
as the Golden Gate Bridge along the Pacific, yet their purpose remains the same. These words serve as an
effective instrument in drawing analogies that are difficult to comprehend at first. Examples of Bridge
Sentences Listed below are brief samples of paragraphs consisting of bridge sentences. This can be a very
effective technique for pulling the reader into the essay because most people feel challenged when someone
says what they think is wrong. This problem would easily be solved if the vehicles on the road carried more
than one person. Although first published in , Flowers for Algernon correctly anticipates some of the
controversies regarding human experimentation we are experiencing today. Say what is mistakenly believed to
be true by many people Literary summary 9. But it also tries to shape your opinion. Who were the victims?
Ultimately, the main objective of a bridge sentence is to help promote clear communication. It conveys what
the new paragraph is about and how it relates to the one introduced prior to it. Example 3 The World Health
Organization began forming a highly-classified group of scientists to study the outpouring origins and effects
of disease X. This love to drive leads to traffic congestion in every American city, particularly during morning
and afternoon commutes.


